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The PEI Federation of Labour is hosting its 52nd Annual Convention on Friday (evening) 
October 28 and Saturday (all day) October 29, 
2016 at the Rodd Charlottetown Hotel in Charlottetown, 
PEI.

PEI UPSE is entitled to send 44 members. Mileage and 
meals will be paid. Hotel rooms will be provided to those 
who reside over 40 km away from Charlottetown. Please 
advise the UPSE offi  ce if you require a hotel room.  

Please contact the UPSE offi  ce by October 7, 2016 to express interest in attending 
the Federation of Labour’s Annual Convention.  Call 902-892-5335 or toll free 

1-800-897-8773, or e-mail peiupse@peiupse.ca.

52nd Annual Convention:
Federation of Labour  

Take a Break - Walk!
The Women’s Committee is hosting its second  “Take a Break” walk ...

When:  October 1, 2016 (10:00 am)   

Where: Morell Train Station (the walk will 
proceed on the Confederation Trail towards St. 
Peters).

                                              
 Snacks and prizes provided. 

Everyone is welcome! 
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The Accent is an internal publication of the Prince Edward Island Union of Public Sector Employees.  Comments, questions, concerns and suggestions                
should be sent to: Mark Barrett, PEI UPSE Communications and Campaigns Offi  cer, at mbarrett@peiupse.ca.  

Note to members distributing The Accent: 
Because the material contained in this publication is often of a time-sensitive nature, please post or distribute it as soon as possible.

Call for Nominations
Member of the Year, 2016

UPSE is calling for nominations for the Member of the Year 
award.  This award recognizes outstanding UPSE members 
who have contributed to the union through activism and 
consistent participation in union meetings and committees. 
The award also recognizes those members who are 
passionate about the labour movement in Prince Edward 
Island.

Nomination forms are available at the union offi  ce at 4 Enman Crescent in Charlottetown 
or visit the UPSE website at www.peiupse.ca to print a copy. Nominees must be members in 
good standing and must be nominated by a member in good standing.  Nomination forms 
must include a written statement supporting the nominee, i.e., outlining the members’ 
accomplishments / activism / education and participation within the union.  All nominations 
must be received at the union offi  ce by 4:00 p.m. on: 

Friday, October 28, 2016.  

For more information contact the Union offi  ce at 902-892-5335, toll free 
1-800-897-8773, or e-mail peiupse@peiupse.ca.

PEI UPSE Bargaining Units
The PEI Union of Public Sector Employees is pleased to represent 5,000 members in both the private 
and public sectors in Prince Edward Island.  

Civil Service, Health PEI, Workers Compensation Board, IRAC, 
Holland College Faculty, Strait Crossing Bridge Limited, 

Holland College Administrative and Support, Tremploy, Grain Elevators 
Corporation, Whisperwood Villa, Holland College Early Learning Centre, 

Community Connections, Morell and Area Early Learning Centre, 
Community Inclusions, Garden Home, and  Lady Slipper Villa. 


